
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Swinton Fitzwilliam Newsletter 
 Newsletter : Friday 13th September 2019 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Vikki Fenton  

Strategic Teaching and Learning Lead: Mrs Caroline Fisher 

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs Susan Gregg and Miss Charlotte Carr 

 Pupil and Family Privacy Notice 
Our Pupil and Family Privacy Notice is available to view on the school website. Please note 
that we do not need you to return the reply slip to indicate receipt of the policy: it is there 

for your perusal only. 
 

Are you a parent of pre-school-aged children? 
Parents, got any hungry little minds getting ready for school?  

Visit https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/  
for language and literacy boosting activities that you can slot in to your everyday routine. 

 
Rookery Road Crossing Patrol 

Unfortunately, we have been notified that there will be no crossing patrol on Rookery Road 
on 20th, 23rd and 24th September. 

 
Picture Book Recommendation 

Last week I recommended Lauren St John who is one of my favourite authors – one of 
many, it has to be said. This week I asked Mrs Fisher, another book addict, to recommend a 

good picture book. Because she couldn’t choose just one, and because they are both 
available at Tesco, she recommends: 

The Way Home for Wolf by Rachael Bright 
and 

Thinking Big by Kes Grey. 
 

Published Diarists 
Mrs Fenton is always excited to receive books through the post but this week something 

extra-special dropped through our post box. A book called Young Writers, My Amazing Day 
includes diaries written by Polly H, Elizabeth B, Joshua C, Joseph H, Amelia B, Georgina C, 

Eliza S,  
Mia W, Eva G, Benji C, Maisey C, Millie L, Harrison W, Athena W, Ariana N, Archie P and 

Harvey M. 
Well done to all our excellent published writers! I look forward to buying your books in 

Waterstones in years to come! 
 

F2 – Y6 Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
You have been emailed details of the above vaccinations which are taking place in school 

on 9th October. Included in the email is an online consent form. 
 

Pianist Special Mention 
Bodhi C 

https://hungrylittleminds.campaign.gov.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COMMENT SLIP 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Remember these can be anonymous, but it is much easier to help with 

suggestions if I know who to talk to. 
PLEASE HAND THIS IN TO RECEPTION. 

 
Signed…………………………………………..……………….. 
(parent/carer)Date……………………………………………. 

Attendance W/c 2nd September 2015 

 
F1 Seedlings am - Mrs Kerry  97.50% 

F Seedlings pm – Mrs Kerry 100% 

F2 Acorns – Mrs Gregg 100% 

F2 Chestnuts – Miss Watts 100% 

Y1/2 Pear Trees – Miss Crouch 96.60% 

Y1/2 Apple Trees – Mrs Smith 100% 

Y1/2 Cherry Trees – Mrs Fisher 100% 

Y3/4 Oak Trees – Miss Mattingley 92.50% 

Y3/4 Birch Trees – Ms Sharp 98.90% 

Y3/4 Willow Trees – Mrs Wynn 98.90% 

Y5/6 Sycamore Trees – Miss Needham 96.70% 

Y5/6 Rowan Trees – Miss Worthington 96.80% 

Y5/6 Beech Trees – Miss Newbold 98.90% 

WHOLE SCHOOL FOR THE WEEK 97.90% 

WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR TO DATE 97.90% 
 

 


